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We are pleased to present this work produced by a group of Lasallians, lay people
and  Brothers,  women  and  men,  from  Latin  America,  on  the  Culture  of
Vocations in this Year of Lasallian Spirituality and Catechesis.

As  they  themselves  explain  it,  the  Bulletin  is  the  result  of  a  formative
process which intertwines pastoral work with study, and opens up into a
series of projects. I think that, as well as admiring the attitude of this group,
reading it will provide an opportunity to take advantage of the results in other
Regions of  the Institute.  It  is  not  a  question of  transposing decontextualised
proposals, but of rethinking posible processes of formation leading to possible
projects.

Our gratitude and congratulations to the authors. To you, readers, our prayerful
good wishes for a productive reading.

Br. Santiago Rodríguez Mancini
Director of the Office of Lasallian Heritage and Research
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